
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 

MEETING MINUTES 

June 17, 2014 

 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 

at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, June 17, 2014 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the BDP 

in attendance included Larry Mastroieni, Allan Nappen, Jack Fazio, Jim Brusilovsky, Jay Haenn and 

Tony Lizell.  Also present: Bruce Shoupe, Planning Director, and Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the 

Township Manager.    Absent from the meeting was Bob Cole. 

 

REGULAR MEETING: 

Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:46pm. 

 

April Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   

 

Public Comment:  None.   

 

New Business:   

 

Peggy Schmidt-PTMA 

 Peggy Schmidt gave the committee an update on the Partnership Transportation Management 

Association (PTMA).  She also explained some of the services the PTMA can provide to 

businesses like weekly roadway updates, carpooling, healthy living programs, bike share 

programs and travel training programs.   

 

Old Business:   

 

o Jack Fazio will talk to Wegmans to see about hosting a Business Card Exchange with 

them in October.   

 

Business Update 

 Bruce Shoupe gave some updates to the Committee about the stormwater ordinance.  

  

Adjournment:   

 There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:52p.m.  The 

Committee will meet next on July 15, 2014.   


